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May 27, 2018

Sunday, May 27th
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Chapel
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship

Monday, May 28th - Memorial Day 
Office Closed

Tuesday, May 29th 
 11:30am	 Summer Feeding Program begins
 
Wednesday, May 30th
 No Activities

Thursday,  May 31st
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
 2:00pm	 TriCounty Bridge

TRUE VICTORY
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The O.W.L.S. will enjoy a day of food and fellowship on Friday, June 8th. 
Their activities will start with a buffet lunch at the Beaumont Inn in 
Harrodsburg, Kentucky. The buffet features classic Kentucky cuisine and 
southern hospitality.

They will continue the outing as they tour Ward Hall in Georgetown, 
Kentucky. Ward Hall is the grandest Greek Revival residence in Kentucky, 
and one of the finest examples of a mid-nineteenth century classical 
building in the United States. It was completed circa 1857 at a cost of 
$50,000 in gold, and represents one of the most intact houses in the 
country.

The cost of the trip is approximately $25 each, and individuals are 
responsible for their own expenses. A sign-up sheet is in the church 
office. Reservations should be made by Monday, June 4th. 

Dear family and friends of F.B.C.,

Thank you for the contributions we have received for the History 
Room of FBC Corbin.

We are still accepting donations. If you find something you would 
like to contribute, please bring it to the church office along with 
names, dates, and the significance of the item.

We know we can count on your support of this project and are look-
ing forward to your contributions.

Sarah Ashley, Ann Hacker, Sharon Pace, and Joyce Parker

In the early Christian church, especially in the East, it became customary 
to adorn the heads of the newly baptized with flower garlands. The 
practice was likely borrowed from secular society, in which such wreaths 
symbolized victory and joy. Just as the winners in sporting events wore 
wreaths to celebrate their triumphs, new Christians donned them to 
represent the “crown of life” promised to those who love God (James 
1:12). 

In athletics, all participants must work hard and only one wins. But Christ 
won the victory of salvation and bestows it on us as a free gift. Even our 
ability to love God is a gift of the Holy Spirit. And there’s no limit to how 
many people can “win”! 



	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: 	 Austin Carty		
		  202-0595

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:  	 Sandi Curd
		  524-7785

USHERS & GREETERS
May 27, 2018

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Myrisa Christy
4  Sherry Pace
4. Ernie Rich
4. Nancy Rich 
5. John Goins
5. Ron Herd
5. Dave Huff
6. Steve Surmont
6. Gary Motz
7. David Landrum

May 20th Summary:
		             Budget Offerings:       $             9,543.00
		   YTD  Budget Offerings:        $        342,038.09
                                         YTD Budget Goal:        $        322,141.00
                                               Loose Change:        $                   33.05	               		
	                       
Loose change received in May will benefit the Mustard Seed Garden

May 27th
	 Nursery:  	       Glennis Hensley 
	 Children’s Church: (OC) April Carty
		     	        (YC) Wes & Lynn Tipton

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, May 28th
are placed in memory  of 

my parents, 
CECIL C. AND T.P. HARRIS

and my husband, 
DAMON HODGES

by
Peggy Harris Hodges

First Baptist Church at Worship

Trinity Sunday
May 27, 2017

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 8

Romans 5:1-5
John 16:12-15

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Holy Is the Lord

Sermon by Austin Carty
“And Make It Known to You”

The Baptism of Joshua Walden

Dear Church family,

	 Thank you for honoring me with the John and Jayne Dunaway 
Scholarship. I am very appreciative of the gift. This will help me 
pursue my goals for the future. Most of all, thank you for your 
guidance, friendships and love you have given me my whole life.

Love,
Michael Ray Morton

Dear Church,

Because our Tables of 8 fellowship meetings have been such a hit 
these past two years, several people have approached me of late with 
questions about when our new season will begin. It pleases me to 
hear how much people have enjoyed this program, and I’m delighted 
to announce that now is the time to kickstart a new season! 

For those who are unfamiliar with the Tables of 8 program, it is a one 
year commitment to meet once a quarter with a group—put together 
by the church—for a fellowship meal at someone’s home or at a local 
restaurant. Tables of 8 is an opportunity to grow deeper relationships 
with members of our church family while sharing good food and good 
conversation.

If you’d like to participate this year—whether you’ve participated 
before or whether this will be your first time—please call the church 
office and let Pamela know. There will also be a sign-up sheet made 
available on Sunday mornings outside of the main office. We will be 
accepting names until June 24th, at which point we will begin putting 
together our groupings in anticipation of first gatherings to take place 
in early fall.

Have a great week!

Austin


